
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:    MN Water Assistance Program 
 
MEETING DATE:  December 21, 2021 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The State of Minnesota received over 14 million dollars for emergency water assistance 
because of the Covid 19 Pandemic.  The program is supported by Three Rivers Community 
Action.  Water customers can apply for this assistance to pay for past due, current water and 
wastewater charges, fees, deposits, up to $1,200.   
 
The city’s utility bill consists of 5 items in which 2 will qualify for this program.  The customers 
are responsible for the recycling, storm water and state surcharge.   
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please approve the City of Cannon Falls Vendor Registration for Energy Assistance Program. 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please approve the City of Cannon Falls Vendor Registration for Energy Assistance Program. 
 
 








